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Vision: Achieving personal excellence, empowering students in a supportive community. 

Respect Integrity Celebration Honesty  

 

   CALENDAR 
Thursday 29th March  - Family Life Free Breakfast 8.15am 

-        Last Day Term One – 2.30pm dismissal. 
Monday 16th April  -  Term 2 Begins at 9am. 
Wednesday 25th April  - ANZAC DAY Public Holiday 

 

 

End of Term Arrangements  
As term one quickly draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank all members of our school community for their inclusive support over 

recent weeks. Term One concludes tomorrow 29th March with Assembly 

beginning  at 2.00pm - students will be dismissed from the Hall at 2:30pm. 

Lunch will be 1.30-2.00pm - Term 2 will resume on Monday 16th April  

 

 

Easter Raffle winners will be announced  

tomorrow at our last Assembly.  

 
 

Thank you to our wonderful market helpers from last Saturday – Sue 
Andrews, Estelle Dickson, Kelly Butler, James Dodge, Graham Strickland, 
Chuyen Hodgetts, Carol Bavage, Sophie Lazner, Gary Barrett, Scott 
Gathercole, Kayla, + Nathan Opie, Merryn Perkin, Christine + Aviaja  

Young.  Our next market is April 28th  with 1A + 1B rostered on.  
 

 

LUNCH ORDERS TERM 2 
Unfortunately the shop where we get our lunch orders have informed us that they are 

unable to supply lunch orders on a Monday for Term 2 however lunch orders will be 

available Tuesday – Friday – please make a note of this.   

 

 

Swimming for Grades One + Two commences next Term on Wednesday 
18th April and continues each Wednesday - 2nd May, 9th May, 16th May, 
23rd May, 30th May, 6th June, 13th June, 20th June & 27th June.  

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 

The Department of Education + Training again this year offering  the Camps, Sports and 

Excursions Fund of $125 per child which is  to be used towards school camps, sports and 

excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health Care Card 

(HCC) or Pension Card being eligible on 29th January and successfully validated with 

Centrelink. 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call at the school office with your Health Care Card to pick up 

an Application forms. 
 

 



 


